## CUTTING EDGE 2014 THE VIDEO SESSIONS

PRACTICAL SURGICAL TECHNIQUES - FACE AND TOTAL BODY SCULPTING

## 34TH AESTHETIC SURGERY SYMPOSIUM

THE WALDORF ASTORIA HOTEL NEW YORK, NEW YORK DECEMBER 4, 5, 6, 2014 COURSE CHAIRMEN: SHERRELL J. ASTON, MD, FACS DANIEL C. BAKER, MD, FACS

December 15, 2014

Jean-Francois Pascal, MD 13 Quai General Sarrail Lyon, France 69006

Dear Jean-Francois,

We want to express our sincere appreciation for your participation in the 34th Cutting Edge Aesthetic Surgery Symposium. It was truly a pleasure to have you with us last week. We are aware that it took a significant amount of effort, and time away from your practice and family, to make your video presentations and travel to New York for several days.

The feedback and program evaluations by the attendees have been extremely positive. Your highly edited concise, short videos, showing anatomy and key surgical steps provided the audience a chance to see exactly how you perform your procedures to obtain your excellent results. This is exactly what the audience wanted.

Your time, effort and hard work contributed to making this one of our most successful meetings. We regret that the pace of the meeting did not give us more time to visit.

Best wishes to you and your family for the upcoming holiday season and a wonderful New Year.

Sincerely,

Sherrell J. Aston, MD

Shenel Alutan

Daniel C. Baker, MD

David C Baker